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Los Ni¶os Primero Welcomes Summer 2019 

 

This year, Los Ni¶os Primero celebrates 19 years of serving the Latino  
population. The Summer Academic Program will begin on the 3rd of  
June and end on the 28th. This year, we will be have five locations;  
Mount Vernon Presbyterian, Holy Innocentsô Episcopal school, Mimosa  
Elementary, Vickery Mill Elementary and Hapeville Elementary school. 

The Los Ni¶os Primero family invites the Mount Vernon Presbyterian  
congregation to witness how the churchôs support impacts the life of  
Latino Children on Tuesday the 18th or Wednesday the 19th of June  
from 9-10am at the Mount Vernon Preschoolôs Kirk Center. Our annual  
Celebration Sunday will be on the 23rd of June, where our children  
give thanks to the congregation. 

 
We hope to see you this summer! 

 

 





 








